From: Nigel Steward

**Sent:** 12 December 2017 11:28

To: KCL; Bushell, Alex; John Rosefield

Cc: Stark, Stephen (Councillor); Lynn, Ben; Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea; Cardno,

Steve

**Subject:** Re: Planning application 2017/5913/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Alex,

As a director/ trustee of KCL and the owner of The White House , Keats Grove ( at the difficult junction of Downshire Hill , opposite the Church ) I would urge you to demand a CMP from the owner of 4 Keats Grove , who is a property developer in another guise , BEFORE any decision on this application is made by Camden Council .

The City of London as owner of Keats House naturally share all our concerns about access issues etc during proposed development works .

Please confirm that this objection will be noted by the Planning Department .

Thx very much,

Nigel

